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    To all our donors 

2016 has been a good year for 
Mikwano, thanks to all of you.  

I was able to visit Uganda in 
October and spent time catching up with some people in 
Kampala (including the little boy whose grandmother had 
brought him to Providence Home because his father 
wanted to sell his head to the witch doctor) before 
travelling on to Nkokonjeru and PH. There we were 
delighted to see the huge improvements that have been 
made, mostly by the extreme generosity of The Watson 
Family Charitable Trust, including a new building for the 
elderly and installation of solar power. Sr Angeline has 
done a wonderful job in improving the lives of these 
children, who are there because they are disabled, 
destitute or orphaned.  

We have also supported Mukisa, a day centre in Kampala 
for disabled children and their parents, and continue to 
fund around a hundred children’s primary education.  

None of this would be possible without your generous 
help. It is massively appreciated. Thank you all. 

                                        Jenny, James, Maureen and Graham


